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Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 
167A Ligoniel Road 
BELFAST 
BT14 8 DP 

 

August 2023 
 

Uniform Update 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

 

I am aware that some parents have had difficulty in purchasing the school 

uniform from Tiny Togs. I have been informed that the shop has replenished 

stock three times and the current lack of stock is due to a problem with the 

supplier. 

 

I have been assured that while I can’t give you a definite date, new stock will be 

available over the next few weeks. 

 

While it is not ideal, in the meantime I am happy that the children wear a navy 

“V Neck” jumper. 

 

I am aware that there have been issues in the past regarding uniforms, we are 

now looking into sourcing our uniforms from other stockists. 
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I appreciate that this has caused a lot of inconvenience and I hope that the 

matter will be resolved ASAP. 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Bronagh McVeigh 
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